CAMROSE COMMUNITY COUNCIL
PLAY SUB-COMMITTEE MEETING
THURSDAY 23RD FEBRUARY 2023

Present:  Chairman Clr. J. Adams,
Councillors:  K. Evans, J. Belton, T. Hancock-Llewellin, R. Mathias, N. Watts
In attendance: Clerk – Trisha Richards

This was the first meeting of the newly formed Planning Sub-Committee.
1.  Chairman Clr. Adams informed the Committee that some funding is available for Play and Recreation from the 106 Funding.  Clr. Adams has been researching play equipment which is natural, requires little or no maintenance and has cut grass creative landscaping.  All those present thought that this was the way forward within our communities.
2. Candidate sites were identified –
(a)  Camrose Community Centre,
(b) Camrose (Croft Villas)
(c) Keeston (? The Green) 
(d) Simpson Cross Centre
3. Areas which require research are:
(i) Would planning permission be necessary.
(ii) Consultation with residents would be a way forward
(iii) Insurance would need to be looked into and obtained
4.  Areas which would need to be maintained by Camrose Community Council were identified as:  Keeston Green, Camrose Village and Camrose Community Centre.  Simpson Cross would maintain their own play area.
5. It would be prudent to look at examples of other play areas similar to those being proposed by Camrose Community Council and to visit one which is up and running.
6. Clr. Adams will look into play and play equipment further and obtain further information.


Clr. Adams closed the meeting at 8.30 p.m.

Date and time for next meeting to be advised.



Signed …………………………………………………… Chairman Planning Sub Committee 

Date ………………………………………………………………..
